
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

GARDEN/
RETAINING WALL 

PROJECT  
 

As announced last 
Sunday, our insurance 
claim for the retaining 
wall in front of the hall 
has been successful – 

thanks to Kevin Burns’ 
follow-up! 

 

A proposed plan for 
redeveloping the area in 
front of the hall has been 

placed on the Notice 
Board.  Thanks to Sean 
Lillis for preparing this! 

 

Feedback/suggestions 
from parishioners on 
this proposal will be 

appreciated. 
Please see Sean, Sister 
Lyn or David Buckley. 

CHURCH FOYER REFURBISHMENT 

Sincere thanks to Phil Wicks for his 
wonderful contribution to the refurbishment 

of the Church foyer! 
Our main entrance is now a lot more welcoming! 

WORKING BEE:   SATURDAY 21 OCTOBER 
 

There are several jobs in need of attention around 
the Parish property: 

∗ Clean church windows;  
∗ Mowing; 
∗ Cleaning house gutters; 
∗ Trim/prune hedges and rhododendrons; 
∗ Weed gardens; 
∗ Blow pine needles and dirt; and 
∗ Commence work on garden project in front 

of the hall. 
 

Plenty of help needed – please come along. 
 

Start time – 7.30am – allowing you to be home 
by 10 o’clock or so - to get on with your normal 

Saturday tasks! 

Recovery:  The Diocesan Ministry to Solo Parents and Families is offering a 
7 week Workshop for those who have suffered the loss of a partner or spouse.  

Venue: Institute for Mission, 1-5 Marion St, Blacktown. 
Commencement Date: 18th October 2006.   

For further details and registration, phone the Ministry Centre  9890 2968 

~ Catherine of Siena ~ 
Sr Nancy Murray OP, a professional actor, performs a 
one woman, two hour show that has enthralled all her 
audiences.  Nancy portrays Catherine as the colourful, 

passionate and enthusiastic personality she was. 
Santa Sabina College Hall, Strathfield. 

3pm, Saturday, October 7, 2006. 
To book phone 9744 9511 or email 

domadmin@opeast.org.au 
Cost:  $15 payable at the door.   

If you need a lift let Sr Lyn know. 

REFLECTION MORNING 
The Sisters of Charity invite 

you to a morning of quiet 
prayer and reflection to be 

held at 227 The Mall, Leura, 
on Saturday, 14th October, 

from 10am to 12 noon. 
Theme: Mary the Mother of 
God in poetry.  Enquiries: 

4784 2055. 

A VOCATION VIEW:  Some people do not respond to God's call because they feel they 
are not worthy to do God's work.  And they are not - nobody is!  But still God calls.  
There is enough ministry for many more.  Answer God's call. 
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